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PUBLIC MEETING
NAVAL WEAPONS INDUSTRIAL RESERVE PLANT

BETHPAGE, NEW YORK

Thursday, November 15th, 2018
Town of Oyster Bay

Bethpage Senior Community Center
103 Grumman Road West, Bethpage, New York

Open House begins at 6:30 p.m. / RAB Meeting begins at 7:00 p.m.

The Navy is pleased to announce the 43rd meeting of the Restoration  
Advisory Board (RAB) for Naval Weapons Industrial Reserve Plant 
(NWIRP) Bethpage (former Grumman facility).

An Open House Meeting will be held from 6:30 pm to 7:00 pm. The Open 
House will consist of multiple information displays to allow the public 
to learn more about the Navy’s Environmental Restoration Program at 
NWIRP Bethpage and discuss questions and concerns with representa-
tives from the Navy, regulatory agencies, and community members serv-
ing on the RAB.

The forty-third meeting of the RAB for NWIRP Bethpage will be held im-
mediately after the Open House, from 7:00 to 8:30 pm. The RAB is a 
forum for the Navy and regulatory agencies to exchange information with 
official RAB community members on environmental programs underway 
at NWIRP Bethpage. Agenda topics will provide an update on activities 
at NWIRP Bethpage. All RAB meetings are open to the public and ev-
eryone is encouraged to attend, but please note that there will only be 
a limited amount of time for questions from the public following the RAB 
presentations. Members of the public are encouraged to attend the Open 
House prior to the RAB meeting to ensure their individual questions are 
addressed.

For more information, please contact:
Public Affairs

Naval Facilities Engineering Command, Mid-Atlantic
9324 Virginia Avenue Norfolk, VA 23511-3095

Telephone: 757-341-1411 19
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Permanent laser 
hair removal,  
chemical peels, silk peels,   
full body waxing, brows, lash lifts,  
tinting and more. Safe and effective  
on every skin tone. Services for both men & women.

15% off any Laser Package
Valid on first time visits only, now through November 30, 2018.

Open  Tues., Wed. & Fri.  10 am - 7 pm  |  Sat.  10 am - 3 pm
Closed   Mon., Thurs. & Sun. Additional hours by appointment.

Call or Book a Service Online!

        Feel like your very best self... 

            Giavanna Kahoud, Proprietor
             Licensed Medical Aesthetician & Skin Care Therapist

                                                                1008 Old Country Rd, Plainview
                                                                      Located in Salon Nouveau

                                            www.LittleMissLaser.com

LilMissLaser
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Plainview Gets Cash  
For Water Treatment Tech

The grant will enable the district to 
treat water contaminated with toxins.

ON THE COVER

BY HERALD STAFF
plainview@antonmediagroup.com 

The Plainview Water District, 
with the Greenlawn Water 
District, has been awarded 

$369,000 as part of a $750,000 grant 
from the Stony Brook Center for Clean 
Water Technology. These grant funds 
will be used by the Plainview Water 
District to pilot a new water treatment 
technology known as Advanced 
Oxidation Processes or AOP; a prom-
ising way to remove 1,4-dioxane from 
drinking water. 

“We are extremely grateful and 
thankful for this latest round of 
funding as it will help us bolster our 
mission of providing the best possible 
drinking water to the Plainview-Old 
Bethpage community,” said Marc 
Laykind, Chairman of the district’s 
Board of Commissioners. “This grant 

see WATER on page 4
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COSMETIC SURGERY TODAY
BY STEPHEN T. GREENBERG, MD, FACS

 THE SEASONS ARE CHANGING AND 
THE HOLIDAYS ARE ALMOST HERE!  NOW 
IT’S TIME TO FINALLY DELIVER ON YOUR 
COMMITMENT TO TREATING YOURSELF, 
WITH RAPID RECOVERY OPTIONS FROM 
GREENBERG COSMETIC SURGERY.  
GREENBERG COSMETIC 
SURGERY IS THE PREMIER 
DESTINATION FOR RAPID 
RECOVERY PROCEDURES, 
WHICH ENSURE THAT YOU GET 
BACK TO YOUR DAILY ROUTINE 
QUICKLY!  CONSIDER PLASMA 
LIPO  - the most advanced 
technique in liposuction 
available. Results are immediate 
and improve over time.
 Greenberg Cosmetic Surgery 
is one of the only practices in the country 
offering this state-of-the-art solution to 
rejuvenate the face and body by removing 
unwanted fat while tightening the skin.
 Plasma Lipo and Plasma Lift utilize a 
fusion of technologies to rejuvenate the 
face, neck, abdomen, bra-line, love handles 
and chest.
 This is the choice among men 
and women seeking to improve their 

appearance with minimal downtime. 
 Plasma Lipo and Plasma Lift use 
micro-incisions to provide patients with a 
minimally invasive, high-tech solution to 
improve facial and body contour. Patients 
can have a little nip and a little tuck without 

undergoing surgery and are up 
and about immediately following 
the procedure!
 Greenberg Cosmetic Surgery 
combines our Plasma Lipo and 
Plasma Lift with other rapid-
recovery procedures, such as 
breast augmentation and breast 
lifts as well as facelifts and 
necklifts.
 We provide beautiful and 

natural results with minimal 
swelling, bruising, and almost no 
downtime. Why wait? Look great 
for the holidays with a quick and 
simple solution. Call to schedule your 
complimentary consultation to see if 
Plasma Lipo or Plasma Lift are right 
for you. 516-364-4200 or visit www.
greenbergcosmeticsurgery.com to learn 
more.

About Dr. Stephen T. Greenberg, M.D., F.A.C.S
Stephen T. Greenberg, M.D., F.A.C.S is a nationally recognized cosmetic plastic surgeon based in New York.  Dr. Greenberg is well-known for his expertise in the fi eld, 
and is frequently interviewed on the latest cosmetic surgery techniques. He is often a featured speaker, and regularly appears on many local and national television 
and radio shows. Dr. Greenberg is the author of “A little Nip, A little Tuck,” and is the creator of the Cosmetic Surgeon in a Jar™ and Saige anti-aging skin care 
lines. Dr. Greenberg hosts New York’s only two Cosmetic Surgery Radio Shows, “Nip Tuck Saturday’s with Dr. Stephen T. Greenberg” every Saturday at 12 NOON on 
770WABC AM Radio and “Nip Tuck Saturday Night” every Saturday at 10pm on KJOY-98.3 FM. He is also featured daily on 105.3 FM(PARTY) with his “Nip Tuck Tips”. 19

11
52

 C

SPRUCE UP FOR THE HOLIDAYS WITH PLASMA LIPO

will enable us to pilot advanced 
treatment options to demonstrate 
their effectiveness and develop plans 
to construct a full-scale system.” 

The chemical 1,4-dioxane is a 
synthetic compound found in many 
common household prod-
ucts such as shampoos, 
conditioners, and 
laundry detergents. 
The Plainview 
Water District 
will be using the 
grant funds to test 
existing equipment 
that has been 
designed to destroy 
1,4-dioxane particles. 
The funding will also 
cover the costs of the complex 
laboratory analysis that will confirm 
what treatment systems are the most 
effective. 

“As the State’s Drinking Water 
Quality Council gets ready to make 
a recommendation to set a drinking 
water standard for these currently 

unregulated contaminants, the 
Plainview Water District is positioning 
itself to be ahead of the curve when-
ever the standard is implemented,” 
said district Commissioner Andrew 
Bader. “However, with the support of 
the State and Stony Brook University, 

the funding of this pilot program 
will allow us to be treating 

for these potentially 
harmful contaminants 

in advance of any level 
being set by the state.” 

The announce-
ment comes as 
Governor Andrew 

Cuomo earmarks an 
additional $200 million 

in funding to address 
emerging and unregu-

lated contaminants in drinking 
water from across New York State. 
$185 million of the $200 million will 
be specifically dedicated to upgrade 
treatment facilities that can address 
emerging contaminants such as 
PFOA, PFOS and 1,4-dioxane. If their 
project is selected, each municipality 

applying for grant awards will be able 
to access up to 60 percent funding for 
projects up to $3 million or 40 percent 
of project costs up to $10 million. 

“As the recipients of a $2.6 million 
grant made available through the 
Water Infrastructure Improvement 
Act last year, we look forward to taking 
advantage of this opportunity again 
during this next wave of investment,” 
said district Commissioner Amanda 
Field. “We are grateful for the con-
tinued support from our elected 
officials to fund these ever-important 
infrastructure projects that will help 

to safeguard our water for our future 
generations.” 

For further information, or to 
answer any questions regarding 
this or other district-related water 
issues, call the district at 516-931-
6469, email info@plainviewwater.
org or visit www.plainviewwater.
org. To receive regular updates from 
the Plainview Water District, sign up 
for email updates on the district’s 
homepage. Also, stay connected 
to the Plainview Water District on 
Facebook at www.facebook.com/
PlainviewWaterDistrict.

ON THE COVER
WATER from page 3

We look forward to 
taking advantage of 

this opportunity again 
during this next wave 

of investment.
—Commissioner  

Amanda Field Artists Wanted
The Plainview-Old Bethpage Herald 

wants to publish the artwork of commu-
nity residents of all ages. Take a photo 
of your creation (with a camera, not a 
cell phone), and email it to the editor at 
plainview@antonmediagroup.com and 
don’t forget to include your name and a 
note about your creation.




